STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

JU].Y 12 H 1989 PQOST OFFICE BDX 1880
GARREY CARRUTHERS HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
GOVERNDR (505) 393-6161

Mr. George A. Chase
Box 637
Artesia, NM 88211-0637

Re: Cabot State #1-C Sec. 29, T15S, R32E
Dear Mr. Chase:

This is to verify that the above-referenced well was plugged
according to 0il Conservation Division specifications and the
location was inspected July 11, 1989, and found to be cleaned
up satisfactorily and the final plugging was released July 12, 1989.

In response to your inquiry concerning the amount you owe Pacific
Enterprises 0i1 Company for production from the above-referenced
well during the period in question, I do not feel that I can give
you an answer since this seems to be a legal matter not under our
authority.

Very truly yours,

QIL /CONSERVATION DIVISION
[ .. e »
Jerry Sexton '

Supervisor, District I

JS/ed



